
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BookShare Library 
Don’t forget that anyone can access our BookShare Library which is located on the playground 
next to the EYFS playground. There are a range of books to borrow and it is not just for our 
pupils so younger siblings or friends can also choose books to lend.  
If you  

 

 

 

 

 
Dear families, 
 
 
Staff this week had a wonderful time accompanying our choir to Young Voices in Birmingham! The children were 

so enthusiastic about their experience when they came back to school the next day. The team said they were 

incredibly proud of them as a group and they represented Oakmeadow brilliantly. 

Flavell house took their trip to the park this afternoon, it was lovely to see them enjoying themselves as a reward 

for their great teamwork over Autumn term. 

We are seeing good rates of attendance in school this half term – thank you to all families with promoting the 

importance of education and being in school. We will be doing some further work on this with the children. If your 

child does struggle with coming to school in the morning please let us know and we will be more than willing to 

help. 

Finally, I would like to say a huge thank you to Bayston Hill Juniors Football Club for donating some brand new 

size 3 footballs for use in school. Our children love football and it helps so much to have plenty of resources to 

facilitate this! 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Samantha Hill 

Headteacher 

 

REMINDERS & NOTICES: 

• School Lunch Menu: 

Next week we will be on Week 2 Menu.  

• Primary Schools Half Marathon 2024: 

Reminder you are still able to sign your child up 

for the Primary Schools Half Marathon 2024. The 

payment of £12 is available on School money until 

Friday 9th February. The final 1.1 mile event will 

take place on Saturday April 20th at the West Mid 

Showground in Shrewsbury. 

• Reception Parents/Carers Maths 

workshop: 

Reminder we are running Maths workshops on 9-

10am on Wednesday 7th February School Hall 

and 5-6pm on Thursday 8th February School Hall. 

Please complete the Microsoft form sent via email 

to confirm attendance.  

• Year 6 Leavers Hoodies: 

Leavers hoodies need to be ordered through 

Decostitch by Wednesday 31st January. 

Unfortunatley any orders after this time will not be 

processed. Please send your order form to 

becky@decostitch.co.uk  

• Year 6 Arthog Trip: 

All Arthog payments will need to be made by 

Monday 4th March 2024 ready for them to attend 

on Monday 18th March 2024.  

Friday 26th January 2024 
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